
 

 

Three Oaks Middle School PTO 

Monday, February 1, 2016 

Start time: 5:15 End Time: 6:00 

Meeting was called to order at 5:15 PM. Everyone was welcomed and attendance was taken 

TOPIC NOTES 

Attendees 

Mrs. Rossi, Mr. Barta, Mrs. Owens, Sherry Obrochta, Colleen Steel, Kathy Popple 

 

A motion was made by Mrs. Rossi to accept the minutes.  Mrs. Obrochta seconded the 

motion and everyone accepted.  

Treasurer’s Report: The PTO balance is roughly around $9,000.00.  

Administration’s  

Report: 

***Open House  

No one purchased our discount cards.  We could only take cash and a lot of the parents 

said that they didn’t have cash on them.  The turnout was ok but a little lower than 

expected.  The date was before the winter break this year and maybe parents didn’t 

realize that it was earlier than usual.  We had a second mini tour of 30 people last week for 

parents who missed the tour. We used tickets this year for the pizza, cookie and drink.  It 

worked out very well and controlled the problem of people taking too much food in the 

past. 

Old Business 

Jason’s Deli: 

Jason’s Deli night will occur on Feb. 22.  Mrs. Owens will finalize the details and get back 

with the school.  The school will send out Parentlnk messages to remind the parents.   

Read A Thon: 

Tabled until next year 

New Business:  

***Honor Roll: Honor Roll will be on Feb 18.  Volunteers will be needed at 12:50 to help out.  

We had an excellent turn out of parent volunteers for the last honor roll.   Mrs. Rossi 

requested $343.00 to purchase.  Mrs. Popple made a motion and Mrs. Obrochta seconded 

the motion.  Everyone accepted. 

***Writing FSA 

The writing FSA will be on March 1.  The 8th graders will be on the computer and 6th and 7th 

graders will be on paper 

***Volunteer Breakfast: 

The volunteer breakfast will be on February 24 during the SAC meeting.  Mr. Barta said that 

he hopes to see all the PTO members there.   

*** Bush Gardens Trip 

Sign ups will be next week for the 8th grade trip 

***8th Grade Celebration 

Mr. Barta asked for feedback for the 8th grade celebration.  Mr. Carson has concerns about 

continuing the event.  The number of students at the school has increased so much that it is 

becoming hard to have the event.  He recommended having the students who earn 

awards be celebrated during the school day and not having a full 8th grade night.  The PTO 

discussed the options.  There are pro’s and con’s for both and we think that it is best to 

keep the event.  The members suggested having two break out sessions at night in the 

cafeteria or in the gym. 

Adjourn: The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 PM. The next meeting will be March 7, 2016. 


